
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 2022 

Views From 



 

   

 December 14 – Dorothy Bigland  
December 15 – Ane Robillard 

December 27 – Ruby Bell  
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December 31 – John & Beatrice Sidloski 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our annual ‘Decorate the Doors’ 

contest is back!  

From Dec 1st – 15th you will be paired up with a staff member 

to transform your door into a Christmas masterpiece! 

Prizes will be awarded for; 

 Most Creative 

 Most Christmassy 

 Most Beautiful 

Winners will be announced on December 16th! 

Good Luck! 

 

Q: What is a Christmas Trees favorite candy? 

A: Orna-mints! 

Q: What is the parking fee for Santa’s sleigh? 

A: Nothing – it’s on the house! 

Q: What do snowmen eat for breakfast? 

A: Frosted Flakes or Ice Krispies! 
 

Join us for a Twinkle Tour Drive! 

We will be heading out for an evening drive on December 19, 

20 & 21 to see Christmas lights! Spaces are limited so if you 

would like to come, please let Jolene know so she can 

reserve a spot for you! Departure will be 5:45pm each night. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Salvation Army will be here on 
Monday, December 12 at 1:15pm to visit 

each room and hand out            
2023 calendars! 

 

We will be taking holiday photos on 

Wednesday, December 7 from 1:30 – 3:00 

in the Family Room. If you would like your 

photo taken by the Christmas tree or in 

front of a Christmas photo backdrop, 

please stop by to see us! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dorothy MacKenzie (nee, Drader) was born in Estevan. She married Murray 

MacKenzie and spent most of her life on the farm in North Portal. Her husband 

passed away at a young age and she kept the farm going along with help from 

her son. Over her 91 years she has worked as a post mistress, as a cook in the 

Yukon at a fishing Lodge, on the farm driving the tractor, combine and trucks, 

as well as delivering calves, and last but not least as a Hostess on Stagecoach 

tour buses based out of Weyburn, all the while raising 6 wonderful kids! She 

now has 13 grandchildren and 24 great-grandchildren.  

Dorothy moved to Weyburn in September 2022 and stayed with family until a 

room became available at Hill Top Manor. She loves it here and finds everyone 

friendly, kind and helpful. She is looking forward to meeting more residents. 

 

Joseph Janoski was born on a farm near Ituna and moved to Weyburn in 

1957.  He taught Math and Computer Science at the Weyburn 

Comprehensive High School for 28 years.  He just recently moved into Hill 

Top Manor and so far he is enjoying it here. 
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This past month was very difficult for us as we lost 3 of our residents.  Their families and 
friends are in our thoughts as we share their sadness – these ladies will be greatly missed. 

 

 
 

Cherry Lackey                      

Sept. 22, 1927 – Nov. 4, 2022 

Lorraine Oxelgren  
Aug. 7, 1932 – Nov. 14, 2022 

Helen Eggum               

Dec. 28, 1937 – Nov. 17, 2022 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Year’s Eve Traditions! 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

(Answers on the next page) 

 

 



 

Christmas Word Scramble – Answers 

Cookies,  Santa Claus,  Hot Chocolate,  Sleigh Bells,  Carols,  Mistletoe,  Gingerbread,  

Lights,  Eggnog,  Nativity,  Rudolph,  Candy Cane,  Snowman,  December,  Angel,  Stocking. 


